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Sharon M. Knight, CMC/RMC, Avon Town Clerk

Proposed Fishing & Hunting Regulations 

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation has recently submitted a regulatory proposal to amend boundaries of wildlife management units (WMUs) to meet game species management needs. The proposed changes will result in a reduction from the current 96 WMUs to 92 WMUs. Several of the proposed changes will also result in changes to game species seasons (both trapping and hunting) incidental to the WMU boundary changes.  Maps are being provided along with descriptions of the proposed changes at http://www.dec.ny.gov/outdoor/52913.html.

To read the text of the regulatory proposal and for an email link provide comments on the proposed changes, please see http://www.dec.ny.gov/regulations/34113.html#wmudscrp.  

Public comment on the proposal will be accepted through May 08, 2009.  Comments can be mailed to:


Admin. Regulations Review Commissions

State Capital

Albany, New York 12247

(or)

simply call:

(518) 455-5091 or (518) 455-2731

*Please note the following changes for this season*

· New license type (Trapper Super Sportsman, includes sm/big game, trapping, muzzle loading, fishing and turkey permits

· Cost increase for Lifetime License

· Age limit changes from 65-70 for Lifetime License

Click Here to view the new fees for the 2009-10 Season
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